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Attalla, Yousry

From: Mitchell, Erica o
Sent:  Monday, June 15, 2009 3:19 PM
To: Attalla, Yousry

Cc: Bradburn, Rick - For 0630014~ bl6 ~ AV
Subject: Scholz, Gulf Power 0630014

Hi Joe,

‘This e-mail is in response to your inquiry for any outstanding compliance issues at the Scholz,

Gulf Power Plant.

The facility was last inspected on July 25, 2008 and will be inspected agaih very soon. There
were no compliance issues noted during the last inspection.

A review of compliance information in the ARMS database does not show any open violations
or issues.

It appears that reports have been and are being submitted in a timely manner.
At this time, I am not aware of any non-compliance issues.

If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me, Erica Mitchell, by
phone at (850) 595-8300, extension 1223 or via e-mail at: Erica.Mitchell@dep state.fl.us.

6/15/2009



